
March 26, 2024 

Authority’s Online Payment System Maintenance Beginning March 29th 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or “Authority”) would 
like to inform the public that its online payment platform will be unavailable from Friday, March 29th at 
4:00 p.m. until Monday, April 1st at 8:00 a.m. for scheduled system maintenance.

Electronic payments will not be accepted via the website or at WAPA’s customer service locations as they will be 
closed from Thursday to Monday in observation of the Easter holiday.   

The Authority thanks the public for its understanding. 
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